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PUBLIC NOTICE  
Changes to UCC Search Capabilities 

February 14, 2018 

 

Effective February 27, 2018, the only method of obtaining a UCC search by the West Virginia Secretary of State’s 
Office will through our online service at https://apps.wv.gov/sos/ucc. However, you can begin using the new 
UCC Online Search system now to get familiar with it, as it is available to use. 

You may also get access to the search by logging onto our website at www.wvsos.com and then clicking on the 
Online Services link. 

 After February 26, 2018, we will no longer conduct search requests manually.  

The new online search feature allows users to:  

• Instantly download and print copies of certified and non-certified searches 
• Efficiently search for documents by filing name or number with immediate search results 
• Conveniently and securely pay for services with credit card or electronic check, receive payment, and/or 

order confirmation 
 

Question regarding this Notice should be sent to Penney Barker at pbarker@wvsos.com. 
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